
Dr. Clayton Paul with a jar of salsa in
appreciation for his tutorial on the
“Fundamentals of EMC” to the Phoenix
EMC Chapter.
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Dr. Todd Hubing speaks to a full house about power bus decoupling issues at the Phoenix
EMC Chapter meeting on February 13.

Twenty vendors participated in EMC Fest 2002 in Phoenix, Arizona.
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Everyone appreciated having lunch outdoors during the Phoenix
EMC Fest 2002 on March 11. It was the perfect Arizona day,
sunny and warm!

David Stanis (left) and John O’Brien (center) of WEMS
Electronics were one of the many exhibitors on hand for the
Phoenix EMC Chapter one-day tutorial and exhibition. This
tabletop show featured a full day technical presentation by
Clayton Paul: always a sure thing in drawing a good crowd!
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